[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Although we believe we are outside the set time limit to object to the above planning
application we would like to register our ojections to the plan. As mentioned in our
previous correspondence objecting to the original plan although our property does not
border the site & therefore does not directly affect us we would like to register our
objections as concerned neighbours.

Our objections to the above amendment are as follows:-

Building height

The height of the proposed flats has been reduced from 4 to 3.5 storey with pitched roof.
This 1s far too high and not in keeping with the area and although it may look better does
not reduce the height of the skyline..

Parking

Again we think this is an 1ssue. Many parking spots appear to be away from the actual
houses and visitor parking around the edge of the development where private driveways
are marked on the plan.

Green Spaces

Developments all need green spaces and it would appear these are not designated until
later in the development which 1s unacceptable.

Infrastructure

It would appear that the master plan has been totally ignored and it would be a long time
before any community facilities are on site.

To sum up, the adjusted plans do not correct our main objection to the original plan in
that the proposed flats are not in keeping with the surrounding present development of the
Boyton Hall Estate & are sited on the highest point of the proposed development.

David & Julie Goodwin
18, Boyton Close, Haverhill, Suffolk






